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January 1, 2025 

 

Current Resident 

Beech Island, SC  29842 

 

Ref:  Beech Island Water System Upgrades 

 

This notification is to inform you that beginning mid-January 2025, Beech Island Rural 

Community Water District (BIRCWD) will be initiating a project for water system 

improvements and upgrades that include the replacement of existing underground water lines and 

installation of new fire hydrants to the system.  The estimated completion of the project is 

August 2025. 

 

The specific areas impacted by these upgrades will extend from 480 Beech Island Avenue and 

continue to Highway 125, to include areas adjacent to Beech Island Avenue.  Every effort will be 

made to minimize any negative impact on system operations, however, over the course of the 

project you may experience periodic low water pressure or temporary water loss as work crews 

are disconnecting/reconnecting water lines within the system.  

 

As we begin this project, for the safety of all, we ask that all residents and customers exercise 

caution when traveling in these areas as there will be heavy equipment and personnel present 

during the performance of this work.  

 

Beech Island Water appreciates your patience and understanding as we work to improve the 

quality of our services to you, the customer.  Should you have any questions you may call the 

office during normal business hours.  

 

 

  

Beech Island Water & Sewer District 

 

 

 

 

 

630 Beech Island Avenue 

Beech Island, South Carolina    29842 

803-827-1004    803-827-0816fax 
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